
 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Holiday on the Occasion of Milad-un-Nabi 

Dear Students, Parents, and Faculty, 

This is to inform you that the institution will remain closed on 05 September 2025 on 

account of Milad-un-Nabi (Birthday of Prophet Muhammad). 

We extend our warm greetings to all on this blessed occasion. May the teachings of the Holy 

Prophet inspire us towards compassion, peace, and harmony. 

Best Regards, 

Nirmala Convent Hr Sec School, Sironj 

Website: https://nirmalachs.in 

Handles: @Nirmala Muse 
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